
Consulate General of India

Ho Chi Minh City

NOTICE

Subject:    Launching of a dedicated portal for Indian diaspora -'Global Pravasi
Rishta portal'

The Government of India has launched a new portal dedicated to Indian diaspora

abroad titled 'Global Pravasi Rishta Portal' with a view to ensure regular interaction

between the Indian Missions/Posts, pravasis and the Ministry. The portal is not restricted

to only Indian nationals and is open to PIO and OCI cardholders apart from NRIs.

By registering themselves on the portal, the Pravasis would be able to interact both

with the Indian Missions/Posts as well as headquarters on various subjects of their

interest (please note that this portal is not designed for application services or redressal

of grievances for which there are dedicated portals like Passportseva portal, MADAD

etc.). The portal will keep providing the latest information on existing and new government

schemes launched for the benefits of the diaspora.

All Indian diaspora members (NRIs/PIO/OCI) in Southern Vietnam are requested

to register themselves at the Portal through weblink : httos://pravasirishta.aov.in/home .

The Consulate looks forward to connecting with our Indian diaspora in Southern Vietnam

through the Global Pravasi Rishta Portal.

Thank you.
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